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Solana Beach School District Welcomes - New Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources
Solana Beach School District excitedly welcomes Mike Reed to the team!

Congratulations to - Mike Reed, who will join Solana Beach School District (SBSD) as the Assistant

Superintendent of Human Resources beginning July 01, 2023. Mr. Reed brings over 23 years of

experience working in an array of roles

within public education, including having

served the past seven years as Assistant

Superintendent of Human Resources within

two separate school districts. Prior to that,

Mr. Reed held the position of Director of

Human Resources for three years, elementary

school principal for thirteen years, and

classroom teacher for seven years prior.

SBSD welcomes Mr. Reed’s strong belief in

relationships, collaboration, collective

problem solving, and an understanding of the

role of Human Resources as the conscience

of the organization. Mr. Reed’s expertise is a

direct result of his dedication to excel in his

role, on behalf of students. Mr. Reed’s

professional skills allow him to generate and

lead creative, inclusive solutions and

practices that retain, develop, and recruit

educators in alignment with the district’s mission and vision.

"I look forward to serving the students and community of the Solana Beach School District. My

experience serving in elementary schools as a teacher and principal, in addition to public school human

resources administrative roles, will provide a great resource to our students, staff, and community. I am

excited and honored to have been chosen to join the team," expounded Mr. Reed. SBSD is excited to

welcome Mr. Reed’s new insights and perspectives.

https://www.sbsd.k12.ca.us/Page/1


Mr. Reed is a compassionate leader whose lived experience will only continue to inform thoughtful

decisions that will positively impact SBSD. SBSD is confident that Mr. Reed will continue and sustain the

important work led by Ms. Melissa Hurd as we sustain our forward movement. Welcome to the team Mr.

Reed!

ABOUT THE SOLANA BEACH SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Solana Beach School District, nestled on the north coast of San Diego County, serves approximately

2,800 students. Instruction is rich, varied and innovative. Our emphasis is on core standards instruction

provided through a continuous progressive curriculum. District schools consistently rank at or near the top

in district, county and state accountability measures. Our students and schools have received numerous

awards and have been recognized at county, state and national levels for a variety of accomplishments.

Working together, our mission focuses on providing a safe space where learners find their voice, share

their gifts, and advance the world. Unified is our district, centered on inspiring wonder and discovery in

learning and life.


